
Smith, Theresa L. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Trish Blaker [tblaker@shaw.ca] 
Saturday, August 29, 2015 1 :33 PM 
Albrecht, Linda 

CPC2015-150 
Attachment 2 

Letter 

148 Hanover Road SW secondary suite application 

I live in Ward 11 and would like to express an op~n~on about the above secondary suite 
application. I am not in favor of secondary suites in our ward and would like to see that the 
application is denied. Because we live on a street that is not far from the LRT near a bus 
line that is minutes from an LRT station we have very high density street. Illegal suites 
already exist in our area which have already added to traffic and street density as well but 
being sanctioned by the city will only make it worse. 
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